From: Joan Lenardon

Date: June 1, 2021 at 1:14 PM

Hello,

I live at 292 Steele Street. We are on the corner of Patricia and Steele. Patricia Street is on the Route of London's Bike Path, and we, happily get many, many folks on their bikes!

This part of the London Bike Route is extremely dangerous: where Patricia Street curves SHARPLY on University Crescent, there is NO FULL STOP SIGN. We have many many cars which use Patricia as a speed route. I worry about a collision.

As well, considering the routine racing speeds of our rental population, I also worry about collisions on the road with bikers.

I through Neighbourhood Watch London have repeatedly brought this situation to the City's attention. Result: absolutely no response.

Perhaps you folks might have more "clout" with City Hall: speeding on a Bike Route should be considered important; cameras; speed bumps.

Sincerely,

Joan Lenardon, Zone Coordinator, Patricia-Steele Streets

NeighbourhoodWatchLondon.